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Dear Jenny,    

Love is in the air! We are now in the 2nd month of 2010 and we're

already seeing red and pink hearts all over. Hope you have an

amazing month loving everyone in your life!

A SUCCESSFUL BINGO NIGHT!

THANK YOU FOR MAKING BINGO NIGHT A SUCCESS!
Thanks to those who attended

Bingo night on Wednesday,

January 27 at Hamburger Mary's

in West Hollywood. We had an

amazing evening playing bingo

with the legendary Bingo Boy,

eating delicious burgers, and

laughing until our cheeks went

numb.

Bingo night raised nearly $2,000 for Valley Village in less than two

hours!

Thank you!

CATCH THE SPIRIT

VILLAGE SPIRIT IS HERE! 

You should have received or

should be receiving your print

edition of Village Spirit.

If you haven't received it

or would like us to send you a

http://ui.constantcontact.com/visualeditor/visual_editor_preview.jsp?agent.uid=1102998631997&format=html&print=true
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